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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                       Monday 7th March 2022
Dear parents / carers,
Covid 

As I am sure you are all very aware, Covid has now hit the school. We hope that those who are off are okay. We would encourage everyone to test each day before school, and to let us know of any positive cases. We will send homework if parents would like any, but with so few children in school we are going off timetable this week. 
If more staff come down with Covid, there is a possibility we may need to close the school for a few days, but we will keep you informed.
Toy collection for Ukraine

We have been watching the unfolding situation in Ukraine and would like to invite the children to bring in any toys that are suitable to send to Ukraine (nothing with lots of small pieces please). If you would like to donate anything, we will collect and give to Mervyn. Please send donations in this week if possible, or as soon as children are back in.
Comic Relief – Friday 18th March
Thanks to everyone who supported World Book Day, we hope the children enjoyed it. As there were some children off school, we would like to invite everyone to dress up again for Red Nose Day, in either the same or a different costume. We will also be selling Red Noses next week, at a cost of £1.50 each.
Kickboxing
We hope that the children enjoyed the kickboxing last week. Please find attached a flyer from AKA Orkney.

With the Covid situation, there will be no kickboxing this Thursday.

Music

There will be no violin or guitar lessons this week.

STEM bags

Children in P1 – 4 have STEM bags again this week. Please can they be returned by next Monday so that we can quarantine them again for a week.
Nursery and Pre School

As from this week, our Nursery and Pre School will be open fully on Fridays. Laura will be in most of the time and Sue will be doing some supply cover. 
Kind regards, 

Emma Clements

Head teacher
